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UNITEDSTATES

POSTAL SERVICE

Notice of Public Comment Period
for Proposed Relocation of El Segundo Post Office

The U.S. Postal Service (USPS) is proposing the relocation of the El
Segundo Post Office, 200 Main St., to the Bay Cities Carrier Annex,
2130 Mariposa Ave., also located in El Segundo. The two facilities are
about two miles apart.

There would be no change in El Segundo Post Office Box customers’
address or ZIP Code, nor would this proposed relocation impact mail
delivery to El Segundo residents and businesses in anyway.

The reason behind this cost-reduction plan is the alignment of USPS
workforce and infrastructure with a 20 percent drop in total mail volume
over the past three years brought about by the diversion to electronic
communication and business transactions. USPS does not receive tax
dollars for its operations or facilities, but covers costs through the
revenue received from the sale of its products and services.

The Main St. facility is a leased building, while the Mariposa facility is
USPS-owned.

Public comments and input are being solicited and welcome during this
process.

Please submit written comments, postmarked by June 24, 2011 to:

Consumer Affairs

U.S. Postal Service

7001 S. Central Ave.

Los Angeles CA 90052-9631



